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Please do not allow the passage of SB 1583.  Parents are the primary teachers in 

any society, and allowing objectionable material into our libraries against parental 

approval should not be allowed. Controversial materials are often viewed by age 

inappropriate students, creating more problems then they are hoped to solve. 

 

Leave parents in charge. 

 

Victor Kintz 


